
From: Weber, Lon
To: "cnre_faculty_staff-g@vt.edu"
Cc: "cnre_grad_students-g@vt.edu"
Subject: [CNRE_Grad_Students] Phishing Alert: We noticed a login attempt to your VT account
Date: Thursday, March 2, 2017 3:18:00 PM
Importance: High

Hello CNRE,
 
I’ve gotten a couple of reports of a phishing email that’s making it’s rounds with the subject line of
“We noticed a login attempt to your VT account”.  It tries to make you believe that your VT email
account has had some suspicious activity and therefore you must click on a link to verify your
account password before your account status will be returned to normal.  Of course any legitimate
email from VT should never ask you to click on a link to enter your password for verification
purposes or any other purpose for that matter.  If you receive this email you should just delete it. 
Thanks.
 
Lon
 
=======================================
Lon A. Weber, Director of IT
College of Natural Resources and Environment (MC0324)
Cheatham Hall, RM 216C, Virginia Tech
310 West Campus Drive
Blacksburg, VA 24061
Phone: 540-231-3277 Fax: 540-231-7664
http://it.cnre.vt.edu
 

-- 
You are receiving this email because you are a member of the CNRE graduate students
listserv. If you have any questions, please contact Susan Higgins in the CNRE Advising
Center, hsusan53@vt.edu, 138 Cheatham Hall.
--- 
You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "CNRE Graduate
Student Listserv" group.
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to
cnre_grad_students-g+unsubscribe@vt.edu.
Visit this group at https://groups.google.com/a/vt.edu/group/cnre_grad_students-g/.
For more options, visit https://groups.google.com/a/vt.edu/d/optout.
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